Sent: 19/11/2020 5:59:41 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

To who it may concern,
| am writing in regards the DA for the extension of the outdoor seating area at Hugo’s Manly.

| am expressing my support to the development of this new area & think this will be a great
addition to the community!

Raphael Drancka
3/77 Pittwater Road - Manly - 2095

Sent from my iPhone



